
 
 

The Buckingham School is concerned that every student should have the opportunity to attend school activities/obtain equipment,  
regardless of their financial circumstances.  As such, it may be possible to subsidise those students who would otherwise be unable to 
attend trips/purchase items. Please feel free to write in confidence to Mrs S Gallagher or Mrs K Bones at office@buckinghamschool.org,  
if you wish to seek assistance, or obtain more information about Pupil Premium funding. 

THE BUCKINGHAM SCHOOL 
A SPECIALIST SPORTS COLLEGE 

London Road 
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Fax:  01280 822525 

Email: office@buckinghamschool.org 

Headteacher: Mr A McGinnes                                        

 

 
19 November 2018  
 

 
Dear Parent / Carer,  
 

PGL England FA Soccer School Weekend – Liddington, Swindon 
Friday 10 May 2019 – Sunday 12 May 2019 

 

Congratulations on your son/daughter securing a place on the PGL England FA Soccer Schools 
Weekend.  I am extremely excited and personally really looking forward to this exciting trip which 
has been such a success in recent years.  
 
I can now confirm your child’s place as part of the school party. The deposits have now been paid to 
our tour operator (PGL Travel Ltd) which means that the deposit is now non-refundable. 
 
You can of course pay for the trip in full now if you wish via Parentmail or alternatively, via the 
payment schedule as set out below.  If you are paying by cheque, please make post-dated cheques 
payable to ‘The Buckingham School’ on time to prevent the risk of being over charged and ensure 
that your son/daughter’s name, form and trip are written on the reverse. All cheques will be kept in 
the school safe until the appropriate time for use.  
 
Payment Schedule / Payment due by:  
 
Deposit already paid by you £30 to secure a place 
 
Monday 31 December 2018  £61.66  Only one payment is required 
Thursday 31 January 2019   £61.67  Only one payment is required  
Friday 22 February 2019  £61.67  Only one payment is required   
 
We are invoiced by the travel company “PGL Travel Ltd” on a regular basis and we need to make 
sure that all payments are kept up-to-date.  Failure to provide payments on time may result in 
your son/daughter being removed from the trip. 
 
If you have any queries regarding this trip please do not hesitate to contact me via email on 
ccollie@buckinghamschool.org.  

 
Yours faithfully, 

 
 

 
 
Miss C Collie  
Head of Year 7  
PE Teacher & Trip Leader 

Website:  www.buckinghamschool.org 

mailto:office@buckinghamschool.org
mailto:ccollie@buckinghamschool.org
http://www.buckinghamschool.org/

